
The Board of Directors of the 

Friends of Gardena Willows Wetland Preserve 

would like to invite 

                  all members and volunteers 

                              to a Special Event in your Honor 

                               on Sunday, November 10, 2013 

             from 1:00 to 4:00 p.m.  

                           at the Gardena Willows Wetland Preserve 

1200 West 170th Street, Gardena 

Attached is a flyer with additional information and directions to the Preserve. 

Become a member of the Friends or renew your membership by completing and 
returning the attached form with payment. 
 
All memberships will extend to December 31, 2014. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call at 310-217-0681. 
 
I look forward to seeing you and/or your family and friends on Sunday, November 10th. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Cheral Sherman - Vice President 

Friends of Gardena Willows Wetland Preserve 
 


